
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
August 12, 2024 
 

Dear Parents: 

 

School is in full swing and the North Central faculty and staff are pleased to extend to you an invitation to 

attend our annual Back-to-School Night on Monday, August 26, at 7:00 p.m.  This will be an excellent 

opportunity for you to meet the teachers of your son or daughter and will allow teachers an opportunity to 

meet you as parents.  This includes classes at the J. Everett Light Career Center.  If you need language 

assistance, interpreters will be available in the Lower Student Center.  This event is designed for 

parents/guardians. 

Please have your student fill out the back side of this letter, which details his/her daily schedule, and bring it 

with you to Back-to-School Night.  Classes will meet at the following times on Monday evening: 

 

During study hall periods, parents may visit the Library, Art Gallery, and the Spirit Shop.  You may also obtain 

information or make donations to the Parent Teacher Organization in the Student Center.  Floor plans will be 

available on August 26 to assist you in finding exact locations. 

The professional staff members at North Central have committed themselves to enhancing parental 

involvement and improving communications with the home.  We hope you will be able to attend Back-to-

School Night on August 26 and assist us in this worthwhile endeavor. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jagga Rent 
Principal 

 

 

7:00 – 7:12 Period 1 8:11 – 8:23 Period 6/7, 6/8, 7/8 

7:17 – 7:32 Period 2 (video) 8:28 – 8:40 Period 9 

7:37 – 7:49 Period 3 8:45 – 8:57 Period 10 

7:54 – 8:06 Period 4/5, 4/6, 5/6  

Aviso Importante  
(la razón por esta carta) 
 

Estás invitado a Noche-De-Regreso a la escuela para los padres. 
➢ Conoce a los maestros. 
➢ Aprenderá cosas importantes de la escuela. 
➢ Comprenda las clases de su estudiante. 
➢ Conozca la escuela. 

 

Cuando: Lunes, Agosto 26, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Interpretes estarán disponibles. Entrar por la puerta #1. 


